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1. Instructionally Related Activities (IRA) Applications 
The IRA Advisory Committee is currently reviewing 41 applications, reflecting an 
increase from 32 submissions last year. This growth indicates heightened interest and 
engagement in IRA-funded opportunities across campus. Funding recommendations for 
co-curricular IRA programs will be sent to the President in mid-May. 
 

2. Student Fee Advisory Committee (SFAC) 
SFAC has convened twice in the past two weeks to review audit findings on selected 
student fees and to evaluate a proposal for a Student Success Fee. The committee’s 
recommendations and considerations will be forwarded to the University President for 
review and potential action. 
 

3. Fall 2025 Registration 
Registration for Fall 2025 opened on Monday, April 21. Please encourage your 
constituents to review their accounts and resolve any Spring 2025 charges or holds prior 
to their registration date to avoid delays. 
 

4. Hornet sign being installed in front of north 
entrance flag poles. This will be a fun spot to take 
graduation photos. Thanks to the Facilities 
Management team for getting the sign installed 
expeditiously! 


